Construction Alerts

January 25, 2018

Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT)

Alert Ramp Closures impacting Access at Brighton and I-70

Description Xcel will span transmission wires over |-70. Westbound and eastbound 1-70 single lane restrictions
at Brighton Boulevard as well as various Brighton Boulevard on- and off-ramp closures. In addition,

the westbound |-70 on-ramp from York Street will be closed. Please use Washington Street as an
alternate route.

When Saturday, Jan. 27 and Sunday, Jan. 28, 6 a.m. to 10 a.m. daily

Impact & .
Detour

Traveling eastbound along I-70: no impact, Brighton Blvd off-ramp is open

Traveling westbound along I-70: Brighton Blvd off-ramp is closed.

Detour: Take Washington Street Exit, go south under highway to 1-70 eastbound, then exit
at Brighton

Travelers Accessing EB I-70 from Brighton

On ramp from Brighton Boulevard to eastbound I-70 is closed and outside lane closed on
I-70 at on ramp.

Detour: Take the westbound I-70 on-ramp, exit at Washington Street, go south to under
highway to I-70 eastbound

Travelers Accessing Brighton from York
On ramp from York Street to westbound 1-70 is closed

Detour: From York, take westbound 46th Avenue, and travel under the viaduct to
Brighton Blvd.

Updates and information: https://www.codot.gov/projects/i70east

Sign up to receive project notifications: https://www.codot.gov/projects/i70east/projects/i70east/project-notifications

Communications contact: Rebecca White - Rebecca.white@state.co.us
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Brighton Corridor — North Denver Cornerstone Collaborative

Alert Brighton Blvd. to Close Between 44" Street and I-70 for Storm Sewer Improvements

Description Reconstruction along Brighton Boulevard is progressing, and next week, crews will begin to install
storm sewer lines to improve drainage in the area. Starting Monday, January 29, the work will
require northbound and southbound Brighton Boulevard to close from 44" Street to the I-70
ramps. The closure is expected to be in place until May 2018.

I-70 ramps will remain open while work is underway, with left turns only permitted from
the easthound 1-70 off-ramp to Brighton Boulevard. Detours will be in place

When January 29, 2018 — May 2018
Impact & Detour: Southbound Brighton - go west on 46™ Avenue to 44*" Street to reconnect with Brighton
Detour Boulevard.

Detour: Northbound Brightan - go west on 44 Street to 46™ Avenue to reconnect with Brighton
Boulevard.
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Updates and information: www.denvergov.org/brightonblvdcorridor.com

Sign up to receive project notifications: Text keyword BRIGHTON to 21000 to receive updates

Communications contact: brightonconstruction@kiewit.com




